
 

 

Merry Christmas, Happy Hanukkah, and Season’s Greetings to all! 

May this be a time to reflect on all that has happened in 2013 and 
to express our hopes for 2014.  It was unexpected that Roz’s term 
as president was cut short by Lyme disease and I hope to earn your 
trust as we work together this coming year to grow and support 
each other  You are a great group of women who have much to 
offer BPW. 

 
Please bring business cards and or networking info to our meeting 
on Tues 12/10.  We will be starting a networking table again and 
plan to network from 6-6:30 before our meeting begins. 

 
Please bring your generous gifts for Harbor House to this meeting, 
so that we can help others this time of year. 

 
Thank you, 

 
Mary Baldelli 
President BPWSOC 

ps - Our December Newsletter will not be distributed this month and 
we will continue again in the new year of 2014.  Watch for further 
details, coming soon! 
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